
 

Nursery Newsletter 

Spring 2 

 

Welcome  
 

Welcome back. 

We have a busy half term leading up to Easter  

 

Our topic for the next half term will be Spring, Easter and Traditional Tales. 

  

We will be reading Goldilocks and the 3 Bears, Little Red Hen and The Three Billy Goats Gruff and looking at the 

characters and how to retell the stories in our own words.  

 In maths we will be concentrating on numbers 1- 5 and exploring more/fewer, positional language, shapes with 3,4, and 5 

sides and finding things shorter, taller, longer. We will be focusing on pattern and continuing a pattern.  

 

In phonics we will be continuing with Phase 1 with the children. We are concentrating on rhyme and alliteration eg I spy an 

object that begins with s.  snake (hearing that first sound) 

Reading is extremely important and lots of stories read to your child is vital. Please read daily to your child and encourage 

them to join in and talk about the pictures. 

 

 

Don’t forget to look on dojo as this will be our main way to communicate with you.  

We will show you some of the exciting things we have been up to and how you can further help your child at home. 

 

 
  

 

Don’t Forget… Important Dates 

 Each child should have a named water bottle containing water (no juice 

please) 

A labelled coat every day. Your child will be going outside daily. 

Snack £1 a week payable to Mrs. Sharples on a Monday.  

(If your child brings grapes into school, please make sure they are cut in 

half)  

 

 

World Book Day – 6th March - Our theme will be to come 

dressed in your Pyjamas Day and bring your favourite 

teddy. 

 

Spring Term ends Friday 4th April at 1:45pm 

Return to school Tuesday 22nd April   

 

 

Staff Names 



 

Th are the staff that work in Foundation Stage  

    Mrs. Sharples (Class Teacher) 

Mrs Dalgleish (Teaching Assistant) 

Miss. Boban (Teaching Assistant) 

Mrs. Bal (PPA Cover Teacher) 

 

If you need any support, please contact any staff member and  

they will be able to guide you in the right direction.  

 

Thank you Mrs. Sharples 

 

 

 

 

 

 


